
From: Marjorie Kamb
To: pbscommissions
Subject: Transient Habitation - Low Intensity Camping
Date: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 2:54:36 PM

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To Whom it may concern

As to the proposal to allow camping on primary residential or
agricultural land I am apposed to it
for several reasons including fire, zoning, impact on roads and most of
all, who is going to police this
in the future. There are already hundreds of illegal short term rentals
and now this.
For goodness sake, enough is enough.
Marjorie Kamb
Mendocino resident since 1971
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